
Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday 26th June 2020 

Hello Parents and Carers 

Our children had their virtual assembly with Miss Shuttleworth this morning. Here are 

some of our Star Learners that we’d like to congratulate. 
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Blue and Green bubble enjoyed 

a virtual story time this morning    

with Mrs Bevan reading them 

Zigby and the Ant Invaders 


